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Greetings!

In This Issue
Partying in December
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

Parties, Santa and MORE wonderful visitors!
 
As December progressed, we continued to have more visitors bearing gifts. 
The Uni-Pres Kindercottage Board was here for our annual party and Santa 
came to visit the children. Some were afraid of him and some were happy to see him!

We thank all of you for your generosity to us at this season and wish you 
many blessings as we begin a New Year!

Bring diapers and you can party!
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Our "High Schoolers" visit with Santa

We think Santa is ok -- maybe

Share please, Ms. Brenda               Gifts from our PNC Bank



We came to play, read, cook, clean and wrap
packages. WOW!

Board Chair, Phil and Yolanda

Miss Paulette and students enjoy Christmas lunch

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or trust
documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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